NOTICE OF BUDGET HEARING

The Town of Inglis has adopted a budget for the
fiscal year ending September 30, 2025. The Town
intends to amend the General Fund appropriations
for this budget by increasing expenditures for
Capital Improvements for Maintenance by
$47,500.00 and decreasing reserves by the same
amount. A special meeting to make a FINAL
DECISION on the budget amendment will be held
on Monday, December 16, 2024, at 6:00 p.m. at
Inglis Town Hall, 135 Hwy 40 W, Inglis, Florida
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